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NOTICE OF ELECTIONS 

2024-2025 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Requests for nominations for a total of five (5) seats for the 2024-2025 COTAPSA 

Board of Directors closed on November 30, 2023. 

 

In accordance with Section 7.02 of the COTAPSA Constitution: 

a) Directors shall be elected each year as close to the end of the term as is practical, 

and  

(b) The Board of Directors shall consist of a maximum number of twelve (12) 

Directors who shall each be a Member of the Association in good standing & whose 

term(s) of office shall commence on the 1st of the month immediately following the 

month in which they are elected & shall run for two (2) years. 

 

NOMINATIONS: 

As of November 30, 2023, seven (7) nominations were received. As there are only 

five (5) seats available for the 2024-2025 Board of Directors, an election has been 

called. 

 

ELECTION: 

Elections will open on December 5, 2023 and close at 5:00 p.m. on December 19, 

2023. All members will be emailed a unique voting link through the Election Buddy 

platform. You may choose up to five nominees and as few as one. 

 

The COTAPSA Chief Returning Officer (CRO), Rebecca Condon, will review the 

results when elections close and the candidates will be notified. COTAPSA will 

advise all members of the results in a follow-up Bulletin. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the CRO through the COTAPSA 

office by phone at (647) 519-5115 or by email cotapsa@toronto.ca 
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